
From: Kevin Woodham  

Sent: 14 January 2025 08:34 

To:  

Subject: 2024/3128/T for 12 CLORANE GARDENS NW3 7PR 

 

Good Morning  

I have a client at 12 Clorane Gardens NW3 7PR  we have consent for some 

tree work there approved by you consultancy visited site to look at a 

cotoneaster tree near to property and has recommended to carry out 

selective pruning of the eastern and southern crown to provide suitable 

clearance from the detached office building would this need permission as it’s 

a selective pruning of the cotoneaster tree as I have forgotten to apply. 

 

Kind Regards  

 

Kevin Woodham  

Arborist representative 

Local Manager  

 

BARTLETT TREE EXPERTS 

Unit 55, Coursers Farm, St Albans, Hertfordshire AL4 0PD 

 

facebook.com/bartletttreeexperts 

bartlett.com 
 

  

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bartlett.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CRav.Curry%40camden.gov.uk%7Cb999974c52094ef95d3d08dd34764e14%7C5e8f4a342bdb4854bb42b4d0c7d0246c%7C0%7C0%7C638724404941345723%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=h6EkcLQhxZMjWt9YIhekJgopGILDuUt5GlxZjpyCNyg%3D&reserved=0

